
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ April 24, 2025 

Re:​ Code of Conduct 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to acknowledge and accept the Illinois 
Association of School Boards Code of Conduct. 

Background Information: 

As we welcome new members of the Board of Education, it is important that our members follow 
the professional guidance and recommendations for conduct from the Illinois Association of 
School Boards. This procedure we approve after each election to ensure all board members are 
aware of the IASB Code of Conduct. 
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